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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
Your son/ daughter has been offered the opportunity to attend a Year 5/6 Primary School Health and 
Wellbeing event at Cirencester Rugby Club on Thursday 25th April 2024 to officiate as Cirencester Kingshill 
School Ambassadors.   
 
We will leave Kingshill School at approximately 9am and travel to Cirencester Rugby Club by school mini bus. 
We will return to Kingshill School by approximately 2.30pm. 
 
 
Pupils should wear smart Kingshill School PE kit but bring appropriate additional clothing for the weather 
conditions on the day. A leaders waterproof coat will be provided.   
 
It is a great opportunity for our leaders to challenge themselves with different roles and responsibilities whilst 
developing key skills and confidence.  
 
All pupils will need to bring a packed lunch plus sufficient snacks & drinks for the duration of the event. If you 
child is entitled to free school meals they will need to organise this with the Kitchen the day before the event 
and collect on the morning of departure. 
 
Please complete the online form giving your child permission to attend the event at Cirencester Rugby Club 
and return it by Thursday 18th April 2024.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs H Pauling 
School Games Organiser 
 
                                                      

 


